
  Appendix 8 
 

 
Good Morning Rhys & Karina, 
 
Thank you for the attached Police representation received yesterday. 
 
I have consulted with the applicant and I can confirm on their behalf we accept all of the proposed 
Police condition wording as per the attached letter dated 8th April 2021. 
 
Please may I respectfully request an emailed acknowledgement of receipt. 
 
Many thanks and keep safe.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Richard 
 
Richard Baker 
Director 
RB Retail & Licensing Services Limited 
 


